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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 4, 2024

Northwest Middle School Students Excel in State and National
Stock Market Game Competitions

READING, PA — The Reading School District announces the outstanding achievements of Northwest
Middle School students in the 2023-24 season of The Stock Market Game (SMG), an educational
program presented by the SIFMA Foundation and the Foundation for Free Enterprise Education in
Pennsylvania.

In the SMG’s Fall 2023 session, Gabriel Villar-Baez and Rueben Canon from Northwest Middle School
secured top honors in the middle school division competition. Villar-Baez achieved first place in both the
astern region of Pennsylvania and the entire
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